
Braille conversion facilities now available in Thane 
  
The XRCVC-Viviana Extension, as part of its ongoing upgradation of services and offerings 
to its visually challenged users, is happy to announce the launch of braille conversion 
facilities in Thane. These services will be available at XRCVC-Viviana Extension from June 
27 to celebrate the second anniversary of the XRCVC-Viviana Extension. 
  
Even in today’s day and age when accessible technologies are easily available, knowledge 
of Braille is an extremely potent tool in a visually impaired person’s life. 
  
Braille gives blind people a very good option to read books and publications as virtually any 
type of reading material, both old and new, can be transcribed in Braille. 
  
You are cordially invited to attend the launch of the services at 3.30 p.m at XRCVC-Viviana 
Extension, 1st Floor, West Court, Viviana Mall. 


